



## **Seasons Greetings**

## Christmas is coming the goose is getting fat!!!

Welcome to the Christmas 2013 edition of our Newsletter. Firstly we would like to let you know that our Christmas decorations will be going up on the 28<sup>th</sup> November!! Please feel free to join in and help if you'd like to get in to the festive spirit.

Our events for this December are as follows

- ❖ 3<sup>rd</sup> December: We are taking the residents to the Longwood Pub for a Christmas meal.
- ❖ 9<sup>th</sup> December: Coffee morning at 10am with the Manager and Proprietor.
- ❖ 10<sup>th</sup> December: We have our Christmas Panto Jack and the Beanstalk between 4 and 6pm.
- ❖ 14<sup>th</sup> December: We have our annual Christmas party with Damien between 3 and 4pm. Tickets are on sale from Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> November (£3 each), which include an entry raffle and all refreshments.
- **4** 17<sup>th</sup> December: We have Longwood Primary School carol service.
- ❖ 19<sup>th</sup> December: We have another Christmas Panto! Cinderella between 10.30 and 11.30am.
- 20<sup>th</sup> December: We have our staff and resident's Christmas dinner here at The Lodge followed by a carol service by all the staff!
- 22<sup>nd</sup> December Elvis is in the building!!! 2pm all welcome.
- **❖** We are waiting on a date from Millfield School for their annual school choir service.

So all in all we have a busy line up for our Christmas events and activities calendar. We hope you will be able to show us your support this Christmas as always.

May we take this opportunity to wish you all a VERY HAPPY CHRISTMAS and a FANTASTIC 2014!!!